
GOOD NEWS AT TEN (GNAT!) 
 
For a few weeks now Alison and I have been leading a one hour Zoom Bible 
Discovery group on Thursdays at 10.00am: "Good News at Ten". The intention is to 
encourage those who are coming to the Bible as searchers rather than experts!  Our 
hopes are that the Bible will increasingly become a central part of our lives in 
equipping us for Christian life and ministry.  We are currently looking at Mark's 
gospel.   
 
If anyone is interested in joining us, please do email Alastair 
at alastair.forman@gmail.com.  Our aim is to keep groups to no more than 12 
members but we will look at running repeats at other times in the week if there is 
enough interest.   
 
Every blessing,  
 
Alastair and Alison Forman. 
 
6 July 2020 
 


